
 

 

 

  

 
 
To: Department of Energy  
From: Mark Stevens, Air Movement and Control Association (AMCA) 
Date: August 28, 2016  
RE: Ex Parte Communication  
 
On August 2, 2016, representatives of AMCA met with the DOE to discuss the following: 
 
Test procedure  

• Effective date 
• FEP and FEI: Confirming that these will be defined in the test procedure 
• Metric & Labeling: Displacing Fan Efficiency Grade and Mechanical Efficiency  
• Codes and standards impact (ASHRAE, IECC, State Codes) 
• AMCA 207 and AMCA 210 updates 
• Test speed 

 
AMCA fan selection database and energy savings 

• Calculation of the percentage of noncompliant selections (Review of flowchart) 
• Extension of the database to the full market and energy savings impact 

 
The meetings participants were:  
 
Mark Stevens, Executive Director, AMCA International 
Michael Ivanovich, Senior Director, Industry Relations, AMCA International 
Mark Bublitz, VP Engineering, New York Blower, Chair, DOE Regulation Committee 
Trinity Persful, Director of Marketing, Twin City FanMike Wolf, Director, Industry 
Relations, Greenheck Fan, Member, DOE Regulation Committee 
Tom Catania, Advisor to AMCA International 
Bruce Hackett, IT Director, AMCA International 
 
Ashley Armstrong, DOE 
Steven Goering, DOE GC Enforcement 
Peter Cochran, DOE GC Regulations 
Sam Jasinski, NCI 
Sanaee Iyama, LBNL 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Mark Stevens 
Executive Director 
Air Movement and Control Association, International 


